
 

 

From: Debbie Radcliffe 

Sent: 13 March 2018 14:11 

To: Young, Tony 

Subject: Re: Applications for telephone kiosks by Maximus Networks (eg 2018/0318/P, 

2018/0330/P) 

Dear Tony 

Yes, this was an oversight. Please include  2018/0333/P (90 Tottenham Court Road) amongst our 

objections. 

I believe I responded on behalf of BRAG to all these applications.  I am also a member of 

Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee - so please include a reference in 

your report to objections from BCAAC to the overwhelming number of applications for 

telephone kiosks within the neighbourhood, that add clutter to the footways, impact on the 

setting of listed buildings and buildings of positive contribution and are utterly unnecessary in 

these days of mobile phone communications. All they seem to provide are alternative 

methods of advertising. 

Thanks for your support. 

Kind regard 

Debbie Radcliffe 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/tcaECZYM7C5p4JpFJWukv?domain=maps.google.com

